
Scrabble Group – April 2023 
 
This month's meeting was at Judith's on 3rd April and nine of us attended. 
We split into 3 groups of 3 for the first round. Judith, Liz and Jane each won in their 
group and went on to play the second round against each other. The others split into 
two groups, Liz H, Marilyn and Lillian and Pete, Ray and Phil for the second round. 
Jane also won her 2nd round game with a score of 269, not quite beating her 
winning 301 score in opening one. Liz H. won her 2nd round game and Phil won his 
with a 7 letter FLEETED with a score of 96, (his 2nd 7 letter of the day). Judith also 
had a 7 letter word in the opening game, (QUICKEN) for a score of 75. Jane had the 
best score of the meeting with 301. 
 
Thanks to Judith for the teas, coffees, Choc Fridge Cake and Hot X Buns and for 
having us all. 
 
No meeting in May as it's Bank Holiday. Next meet, Mon 5th June at Lillian's. 01833 
650628 if you would like to join us. 
 
Ray 
 


